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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As you may already have heard, our beloved brother, Kenn 

Hendricks has ascended to the spirit world on Monday 

morning. An altar has been set up in the conference room at the 

Clifton Family Church 78 DeMott Ave., Clifton, NJ. 

Members may come by at any time to offer their prayers. 

 

The details for the Viewing, Seonghwa, and Won Jeon are as 

follows: 

 

Viewing- Thursday, July 24, 7:30 - 8:30 PM @ Clifton Family 

Church 

 

Seonghwa- Friday, July 25, 9:30 AM @ Clifton Family Church 

 

Won jeon- Friday, July 25, 11:15 @ East Ridgelawn Cemetary, 225 

Main Ave, Clifton, NJ 07014 

 

A continuous prayer vigil will begin at 9:00pm following the Thursday night viewing and will continue 

throughout the night until the Seonghwa service, Friday 9:00am. If you can pray for Kenn during one of 

the hours below, please contact Mrs Feddema. 

 

Prayer Chain: July 24, 9:00pm - July 25, 9:00am 

 

7/24, 9:00pm-10:00pm 7/25, 3:00am-4:00am 

 

7/24, 10:00pm-11:00pm 7/25, 4:00am-5:00am 

 

7/24, 11:00pm-12:00am 7/25, 5:00am-6:00am 

 

7/25, 12:00am-1:00am 7/25, 6:00am-7:00am 

 

7/25, 1:00am-2:00am 7/25, 7:00am-8:00am 

 

7/25, 2:00am-3:00am 7/25, 8:00am-9:00am 

 

We also have here a short testimony for Kenn Hendrick: 

 

Ralph Kenneth Hendricks (known by most as Kenn, Uncle Ken, and Appa) was born on 

December 5, 1948 in Dickinson, ND to Oscar and Clementine Hendricks. From a young age, he 

had a passion for music and the arts. After graduating from Dickinson High School, Kenn 

dedicated two years to the U.S. military during the Vietnam War. 

 

In August 1974, Kenn met the Unification Church in Fargo, ND and officially joined in 

September that same year. In July 1982, he was married to Akemi Ono from Japan in a 

memorable wedding ceremony of 2,075 couples. Today, he is survived by his wonderful family. 

 

Kenn has served his community, friends, and family abundantly. He offered his musical talent at 

gatherings, shot a feature-length film ("Dakota Sunrise") in the North Dakota Badlands, 

represented Mongolia as its Tribal Messiah, served Rev. and Mrs. Moon directly in various 

events, was a strong supporter of the Landmark Forum, and filled every heart he met with 

laughter and joy. Kenn truly was, in his own words, a "prophet" of God. 

 

If you would like to make a donation, please click here. 

 

Let us continue to support the Hendrick's family during this important time and pray for his victorious 

transition to a glorious new life in the spiritual world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Manoj 



 


